STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

subject:

Alternate Method of Measurement

Project 051-0260 F.A.P. #0012(132)

Safety and Traffic Operational Improvements of CT Route 4 from Garden Street to Mountain Spring

Road

memorandum

date:

March 7, 2016

to: Mr. James P. Connery

Division Chief

Bureau of Engineering and Construction

from:

John S. Dunham

District Engineer District IV

Bureau of Engineering and

Construction

The District is requesting that an alternate method of measurement be approved for use on the subject project to allow the use of GPS/RTS inspection tools and accompanying software to measure and calculate final pay quantities.

We have been in contact with AEC Applications (Greg Sardinskas) and understand the proficiency and documentation requirements.

The proposed method of measurement will be utilized for items paid for based on quantities of Linear Foot, Area and Volume.

Should you have any question relating to this matter, please contact Mr. Craig Albert at (203)996–0859.

Craig Albert: jls

cc:

Donald L. Ward - Mary Baier - Sharon A. Ruzycki

Christopher G. Angelotti

Greg A. Sardinskas

John S. Dunham – Richard W Symonds - John R Lee - File 2

Craig Albert

Jennifer Mortensen - Milone and MacBroom

0220